
 

 

 

 

Thursday 16th January 2020 

 2.30 pm a 

In the School Library 

Entry through the Front Office 

 

We look forward to seeing 

you! 

DO YOU HAVE A SPARE HOUR? 

DO YOU HELP IN SCHOOL? 
OR 

Would you Like to? 
 

You’re Invited to come and join us to hear more 

about helping in school but also for a refresher on 

how to support our children and some training on 

our policies and procedures! 


